
DDA/Main Street Minutes 
August 18, 2021 

Executive Board Members present:  Elizabeth Brewer, Alice Glenn, Debbie Ray, Dennis White 
Executive Board Chairman:  Carey Jackson   
Director:  Jason Ford, absent 
Main Street Coordinator: Peggy Vickery, absent 
Advisory Board Members present: Tammy Hutchinson 
 
 
 Carey Jackson called the meeting to order at 12:00 p.m. 
Alice Glenn gave her Treasurer’s report: Jason will attach notes to this report. 
The minutes from last month were approved. 
 
Carey Jackson requested the report from the Planning Retreat be added to the minutes of this mtg. 
 
Director’s Report - Elizabeth Brewer gave the report in Jason’s absence about the Planning Retreat’s 
success and encouraged our volunteers to add their names to various committees.  Carey encouraged us 
to make the document a guiding force in all that we accomplish this year. 
 
Main Street - Promotions and Design – in Peggy Vickery’s absence, Tammy Hutchinson announced:  

 We are looking at Gateway and Thoroughfare signs to direct visitors around the city.  The Board 
suggested we look at the Gateway signs already in place before investing into new ones. 
. 

 Monster Mash will take place Oct. 30th from 10-12 am on Railroad Street.  A committee has 
been formed and we are hoping to work again with Impact church.  Scarecrow program is 
gearing up for another wonderful season. 

 
 Vietnam Wall is coming to Cateechee on Sept 2-6.  We are hoping to have volunteers. 

 
 
Organization:   no report from committee 
 
  
The meeting adjourned at 12:30 p.m. 
 Submitted by Tammy Hutchinson, Secretary 
 
 
 
 


